
 
The Sherwin-Williams Company 
465 Marshall Street 
Coldwater MI 49036 
 
 
June 12, 2015 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am proud to be a supplier of coatings to Commercial Painting Services.  We have 
worked together on a variety of large projects exceeding the 100,000 sq ft mark for 
each project.  These projects include but are not limited to: 
 
Penske Shipping Depot 
Fulton County Processing  
International Paper 
Speedrack 
123.Net  
 
In addition to the services that Commercial Painting services offers for each project 
Sherwin Williams and myself will assist with coating specifications, cost effective 
product solutions, and on-site technical support. I look forward to any future 
projects with Commercial Painting Services.  
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Ryan Mullen  
Professional Coatings Representative 
The Sherwin Williams Company 
P: 269-998-2198 
E: swrep6580@sherwin.com 
 


